
Church Aston Infant School 

 

 

                       Dear parents,  

                                               A very happy New Year to you all. I hope you had an 

enjoyable and refreshing break. The children have come back settled and ready to learn. 

They are full of news and it is lovely to hear them sharing it with other children and staff.  

        We look forward to another busy term including swimming sessions, helping them 

develop a particularly useful life skill. I am sure the children will enjoy participating and will 

aim to improve on their swimming ability whatever level they are starting at. 

Best wishes 

                                                          

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

The winning team is GREEN 

BIRTHDAYS     

Look who celebrated his birthday during 

the Christmas holiday.  

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 



 

 

CLASS 1 

 
 CLASS 2 

 

SIBLING  

STARTERS  

If any of you have younger children  that are due to start school in 
September 19 and you have/haven’t completed your admissions form 
yet but would like to discuss your child’s individual needs with me then 
please don’t hesitate to make time to call in and see me. Jenny. 
Admissions deadline  15th January 2019. 

 

Welcome back to you all, hope you all had a relaxing holiday? 

We have had a busy first week back and have been writing 

New Year Resolutions and have started our new addition topic 

in Maths and have been learning about 3D shapes. In 

Geography we have been learning about the seven continents 

and finding them on a map. Please may we remind you to 

bring P.E kits to school on a Tuesday and Friday and ensure 

there are warm clothes as we sometimes do P.E outside. 

The next Friends of school meeting will be on Thursday 31st January 2019, 
at 7.30pm at the Last Inn, Church Aston, Newport Shropshire. All parents, 
carers and grandparents are welcome.  

 

Welcome to the Spring Term, we hope you all had a 

lovely, relaxing break. In Class 2  we have been  

retelling the Gingerbread man story focusing on 

verbs. In maths we have focused on subtraction and 

2d shape. We are also starting to look at our times 

tables. Children please do not need to bring their 

P.E kits on a Tuesday because we are swimming on 

a Wednesday. 

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 

MATHLETICS 

Well done to all the children that worked hard in the 

holidays and during this week to gain their Mathletics 

certificates. We are thrilled that you are enjoying and 

challenging yourselves in Maths. Well done! 



 

 

 
 
 Wednesday 16th January—Class 2 Swimming lessons start. 

 Tuesday 15th January - NSPCC Assembly 

 Thursday 31st January -  Friends of School Meeting 

  

 

 

 
HAVE A 

SUPER 

SPRING 

TERM 

SWIMMING 

We have received confirmation of our swimming lesson dates for 2019.  Class 2 will be 

swimming every Wednesday from 16th January to 13th February, the first four weeks will be 

swimming lessons with the final session being a Class 2 sponsored swim.  Class 1 will be 

swimming every Wednesday from 27th February to 27th March, again the first four weeks 

will be swimming lessons and the final session will be a Class 1 sponsored swim. 

Letters have been sent home for Class 2 and letters for Class 1 will follow in February. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—SPRING TERM 

We have now started our Spring Term and new booking forms and payment will be needed 

for all after school clubs.  Registration forms are available to be downloaded from our 

website or from the school office. Please complete the form for any club you would like your 

child to attend and return it, with payment, to one of the class letterboxes.  Thank you.  

INVOICES 

Autumn invoices including those for December clubs will be sent home  

early next week. 

NSPCC 

Children will be participating in an assembly delivered by the NSPCC on Tuesday based on 

‘Speak Out, Stay Safe.  Please see the attached letter for further information. 

LETTER FROM THE PALACE 

We were thrilled to receive a letter today from The Duke and Duchess of Sussex. Following 

their wedding last year, children in Class 2 wrote to them. They shared their favourite mo-

ments from the day and sent them their best wishes. We received this lovely photo of the 

royal couple and a thank you note that we wanted to share with you. 


